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16 December 2024 

 

Dear Supporter, 

Hello, my name is Sam Barnhouse and I am writing on behalf of the Emily Waseman Foundation. The 
Foundation was established in 2020 to continue the legacy of Emily Waseman who lost her battle to 
cancer in 2014. Emily was just 9 when she lost her battle to brain cancer. Anybody who knew her, knew 
that Emily was an inspiration to so many. Our goal of the foundation is to continue Emily’s legacy and 
continue to help other youth succeed. The mission of the Emily Waseman Foundation is to provide help 
to those who need it most.   

I am writing to ask for your help in making our 2025 Dinner and Reverse Raffle a success. The event is 
set to be held on Saturday, February 15, 2025 at Sebring American Legion. We are seeking contributions 
to help cover costs of the event so we are able to raise money to help local youth succeed by providing 
items that they may be in need of.  

We are seeking donations of any kind. Donations can be monetary or items for the Chinese Auction. 
Please complete the form included with this letter and return back to the Emily Waseman Foundation. 
All donors will be acknowledged and listed the day of the event and on our Facebook page. Please have 
donations returned by February 3, 2025 when possible.  

It is our honor to keep the legacy of Emily alive while helping others in need just as she would have 
done. If you have any questions or would like more information please contact Stefani at 330-257-1501, 
Brian at 330-257-1430, Adam 330-257-9324 or Sam at 330-277-3091. You may also email 
emilywasemanfoundation@gmail.com. Again, we thank you for taking the time to read and consider 
helping the Emily Waseman Foundation.  

Sincerely, 

 

Sam Barnhouse 
Emily Waseman Foundation Chairperson 
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